
Memorandum of Understanding 

between 

Tennessee Valley Authority 

and the 

International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local 911 

regarding 

Pathway Opportunities for Nuclear Security Officers 

Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) and the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) 

agree, for purposes of career opportunity in the TVA Nuclear organization, Nuclear Security Officers 

who apply on IBEW represented positions covered by the General Agreement will be considered under 

B.3:B-2.D (4) of the General Agreement and will be considered as "other well-qualified trades and labor

candidates". The parties further commit to continue discussions to explore pipeline opportunities for

Nuclear Security Officers in areas outside of Nuclear Security, including enhanced selection

opportunities, enhanced training, and work rotation assignments.
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